
From: Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Internet Update from Jesse
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 11:22:51 PM

  Jesse Worsham sent me the following update.     Thank you Jesse!

"Odd Fellows Sierra Park Internet Service 

Thank you to everyone that responded. The address information has been put into a
spreadsheet and sent to the service provider. They will now begin the process of mapping out
each address and calculate what has to be done to provide service. This may take a few days as
I provided them with 81 addresses. They are in the process of testing new equipment on
Mount Lewis, it is this new equipment that will make it possible for us to have service, the
testing will take another month or two to complete. I know you are all anxious to get service
but this is going to take awhile to make this happen. I will update everyone by email like this
as the process goes along. Each phase of the testing will provide answers to questions. If you
have questions you can email them to me, but please be patient as I might not have an answer
right away."

 Again Thank You Jesse R Worsham  
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